

4<sup>th</sup> July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer (Current Year 2)

Meet and Greet for Parents of Pupils in Year 3 (September 2024)
Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> September 2024 at 6.00 pm — Small Hall

You are cordially invited to attend a meeting with all the Year 3 staff on the evening of <u>Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> September 2024 at 6.00 pm in the Small Hall</u>. Please enter the building via the main entrance on Tranby Lane.

There is a range of subjects the Year 3 Team are looking forward to sharing with you; titles of forthcoming topics and investigations, the routines in Year 3, how it may be different from Year 2, where Year 3 is located in the school and the timetable.

The meeting will also provide you with an opportunity to meet the Year 3 staff and ask questions about how you might better support your child(ren) at home.

Much as we would like to have your child attend, the meeting is essentially for you. By providing you with sufficient notice, we hope you are able to arrange adequate childcare.

Please complete the paper reply slip overleaf and <u>return it in September</u> to your child's new class teacher before the meeting.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Hannah Stephenson

HEStephenson

Head Teacher

On behalf of the Year 3 Team

PTO





## www.swanlandschool.co.uk

## Meet and Greet for Parents of Pupils in Year 3 (September 2024) Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> September 2024 at 6.00 pm

	<del></del>	
I/We will/will not* be attending	the Meet and Greet (*please	e delete as applicable).
Please reserve	(number) seats.	
Name of Child:		Class:
Signature of Parent/Carer:		Date:

NB School newsletters, school news and events calendar can be found on the website: www.swanlandschool.co.uk